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Friday  24th May 2013 

01926 339138 
admin2622@welearn365.com 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
We have had another busy week here at Sydenham Primary our Year 4 Class have 
had a lovely time in Stratford visiting the Butterfly Farm, taking part in workshops 
and enjoying a boat ride (look out for pictures in newsletter 34). 
 
Well done to children from our Year 5 and Year 6 class who took part in a maths 
workshop organised by Campion School. The children took part in the workshops 
along with children from other local primary schools. 
 
We are looking forward to our summer school trip to Coombe Abbey and the office 
staff have started taking payment of £8 per child. If you have not already paid please 
send your payment in as soon as possible. 
 
May we also remind you about our Year 2 and Year 3 Big Sleepover on Thursday 4th 
July at Lighthorne Heath Primary School, Please return your slips to school as soon as 
possible so that we can make the arrangements accordingly. 
 
Hope you all have a lovely break next week. The children have all worked very hard 
this term and we look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 3rd June. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Juliette Westwood & Carla Matthews 
 
Polite Notice 
Please could you remind your children not to climb on the tree near the 
small school gate as this could cause serious injury. 

www.sydenhamprimaryschool.co.uk 
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    Friday 14th June 
2-3.30pm 
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Craft Area 

Tombola 

Face Painting 

Bouncy Castle 

Donations please.... Any unwanted small soft toys, arty crafty bits 

and bobs or raffle prizes. Thanks 

Sweets in a jar 

Washing line orbit 

Refreshments 

Lucky Dip 


